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Picnic lunch provided on Wednesday, May 21.  
 
BUSING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY! 

 19 20 21 (2:30 out) 22 (noon dismiss) 

EAST Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 _____ / _____ 

NORTH Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Denise*2 

SOUTH Jan / Ken Jan / Ken Jan / _____ Jan / Ken 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken * 2 Ken / Laura 

VAN Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle 

 
2:30 Dismissal 
School will dismiss at 2:30 this week Wednesday, May 21. 
 
Graduation 
Everyone is invited to the 8th grade and kindergarten graduation exercises on Thursday, May 22, at the Hull PRC.  Rev. 
Regnerus will be the speaker.  The 8th graders have chosen “God’s Never-Failing Presence” as their motto. 
 
From the Library 
Fun Fact - over the course of the school year the students checked out 6,651 books!!!  There are currently 365 books 
checked out.  We have 2 weeks to get these returned to the Library.   
 
Soccer – last match of the season 
Monday, May 19 at home vs. Rock Valley Christian: Girls play at 4:00 with the boys’ match to follow around 5:00 
 
Athletic Jerseys 
Mr. Heynen will collect the athletic jerseys after final soccer game on Monday, May 19. Please give them to him before 
you leave! For those who aren’t in soccer, please return them to Mr. Heynen by Wednesday, May 21. 
 
Field Day/Picnic 
Everyone is invited to the Annual End of the Year Picnic on Wednesday, May 21. Come and enjoy a delicious lunch and 
watch the students participate in games and activities. School will dismiss at 2:30 on Wednesday. See the “End of year 
picnic” attachment for team assignments. PARENTS: when attending the picnic, check the lost and found table one last 
time.  Any remaining items will be brought to Bargain Alley.  

Committee Sign-ups  
As we close the school year this week, we would like to thank all moms and supporters for the hard work they have done 
on our committees over this past year. At our last Guild meeting, we began to fill positions for the committees for the 
2025-2026 school year. Below you will find a Google Docs link on which you can sign up for committees if you did not 
have the opportunity to do so at our meeting. There are a number of committees that need to be filled soon, and you do 
not need to be a Guild member to volunteer to help. Please prayerfully consider helping our school by 
volunteering.  Thank you!  - Ways & Means Committee 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bja-qAFz9O_TRtuGygZP-1JUU9ihGbcWQmnwe-wZyaU/edit?usp=sharing 



Fundraiser Committee: 
We are working diligently to line up another order for PEACHES to arrive later this summer.  Please stay tuned for any 
updates.  Thank you, Stephanie Van Maanen and Bridget Postma 
 
ESA 
The application window for ESA funds for the 2025 – 2026 school year opened on April 16 and is available until June 30, 
2025. Beginning with the ‘25-‘26 school year, all Iowa resident K-12 students are eligible regardless of income. Those who 
have previously applied, should have received an email from Odyssey with information for the ‘25-‘26 school year. If your 
child/children received ESA funds previously, you are still required to complete a new ESA application for the ’25-’26 
school year.  More information and the application can be found at: https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-
choice/education-savings-accounts. Applications received after the June 30 deadline will not be considered – 
please apply in a timely manner if you desire to do so. 
 
From the HPRCS Athletic Director 
We are looking for a volleyball coach for the 2025 school year. Please contact Mr. Heynen at ad@hprcs.com or 712-348-
2534 if you are interested. Thank you! 
 
SUMMER CAMP OPPORTUNITIES - if you are looking for some developmental camps for your athletes, here are 
some helpful links. 

 Girls Basketball  
o Grades 4-6 (Fall 2025) - https://forms.gle/9fWjivbHuhFLSqWW6 
o Grades 7-9 (Fall 2025) - https://forms.gle/QRq27ToPDotyfw9V7 

 Boys Basketball - camp details coming soon from Coach VG 
 BEST Basketball Shooting - see attached flyer and register online at https://best-basketball.com/ 
 Running Camp - camp details coming soon from Coach  
 https://godordt.com (select Camps in the menu and then pick the sport you are looking for) 
 https://camps.nwciowa.edu/ 
 https://www.westernchristianhs.com/student-experience/athletics (scroll down until you see summer camps) 

 
Summer workbook options 
If you are interested in ordering activity workbooks for your students for this summer ---  
https://www.summerbridgeactivities.org  is the website for Summer Bridge; brainquest.com is the website for Summer 
Brain Quest. These workbooks are available for all grade levels. 
 
Jensen Jar –Thank you!! 
Thank you so much to all the students, teachers, and families for collecting so many pop tabs for our family in memory of 
Jensen! We received 7gallon bags full of tabs from school! They will all be donated to Ronald McDonald House this 
coming October. We so appreciate you collecting for us, and will take any tabs collected over the summer too! Thank you 
so much! -The Heystek Family  

Hull Public Library 
See the attached flyer from the Hull Public Library regarding their summer reading program. 
 
Schedule for 8th graders on May 22 
8:30 AM:  Graduation practice – hoping to be finished by 10:30 AM 
Free time 
12:30: class picture at Hull PRC 
7:00 PM: Graduation at Hull PRC 
REMINDER:  8th graders must leave their robes in the box in the back of church the night of the graduation 
ceremony.  No one will be allowed to take their robes from the church after graduation.  Please plan your pictures 
accordingly.  Thank you! 
 
UPCOMING DATES:
MAY         JUNE 
21: end of school year picnic (afternoon)     12: school board meeting 
21: 2:30 dismissal       26:  annual school society meeting 
22: Last day of school; noon dismissal for K-7     
22: Graduation at 7 PM in the Hull PRC 



 
     

 
Happy Birthday to Kenzie Brummel on May 20, Michael Van Engen on the 28th and Savannah Hoekstra 
on the 31st!  See the attachment for the summer birthday list. 

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!  SEE YOU IN AUGUST! 


